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1. The purpose of the soup lunch is to bring people together in the 
spirit of cooperation, and community. 

2. Soup lunch is for members. We are not a soup kitchen; all must pitch 
in and help wherever needed. 

3. Soup lunch is available from 12:00 to 1:00pm (Thursdays only). 

4. There will be no take-outs from soup lunch.  

5. It is all about give-and-take at Second Opinion Society. If you are a 
regular member and enjoy a communal meal, then you will want to 
pitch in and help. Some of these tasks may involve preparing soup, 
helping with the dishes, cleaning up the place, etc.  

6. When you eat, be mindful of others, so there is enough food to 
for everybody. 

7. When you wash dishes please follow the proper dishwashing 
process.   

 


